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Snuggle Bunnies Childcare (Nursery)- Children’s Rights 

 

Snuggle Bunnies Childcare (Nursery) will operate according to the UN 

Convention on the Rights of the Child (1989). 

A copy of the convention will be given to every member of staff to read as part 

of their induction. All members of staff are expected to sign to state that they 

will uphold the convention and respect the rights of the child. Copies are in the 

setting and/or online. 

Snuggle Bunnies Childcare (Nursery) believes that every child should be treated 

as an individual and all children should be treated with equal respect 

regardless of their personal or family circumstances.  

 

 

 

 

Last Updated/Reviewed On: SIGNITURE 
08/03/2020 C. Morgan 

23/03/2021 C. Morgan 
  

  
  

  
  

 


